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Y6 Events 
Year 6 have enjoyed an action packed finish to 
their time at East Boldon Juniors: 
 
Residential at Derwent Hill 
The Y6 pupils had the best time in Keswick last 
week. We were all desperate for it to take 
place and it did! The photos tell you all you 
need to know: nature, challenge and 
friendship. Beautiful! We have booked Peat 
Rigg for Y5 next year and Derwent Hill for Y6. 
 
Surf’s up, dudes! 

 
Y6 had a great time down at the beach learning 
how to surf. Totally rad! 
 
Fun at Flamingo Land 

 
We had lots of fun at Flamingo Land. We 
avoided the rain but got soaked on the rides! 
 
Swimming Gala 
We celebrate good attitudes, effort and 
sportsmanship here at EBJ. But it is also great 
to win! Well done to the swimming team! 
 
Keep Safe  
Pupils took part in Bikeability 
lessons in and out of school come 
rain or shine! The children learned 
how to be safer on the roads by 
looking for dangers, using the roads 
properly and signalling. 

The children also had water 
safety sessions at Boldon 
School. These are such 
important life skills! 
 

Y3 Roman Day 

 
Y3 classes embraced their inner-Roman spirits 
and they dressed the part.  
 
Y4 Coast Trip 

As part of Year 4’s curriculum study of The 
Coast the children visited Marsden and Roker. 
 
Y5 Charlotte’s Web theme day 

 

 
Year 5 created their own Charlotte’s Web 
theme day to celebrate finishing the book.  
 
Sports’ Days 
We had to have lots of little Sports’ Days in 
school this year. Staff shared images on Dojo 
of the children competing, supporting each 
other and celebrating success. Some of our 
families joined in from home too! Amazing! 

    



  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Elliott 
Lisa re-joined us in September to 
cover maternity leave. The Year 4 
children have thrived in her care. 
We thank her and wish her the 
very best of luck in her career. 
 

Mr Taylor 
TJ is a PE specialist teacher based 
at Boldon School. He joined us 
three years ago on a part time 
basis to develop the teaching of 

PE by working side by side with 
staff. Boldon can’t release him next year but he 
has promised to support us from a distance 
and keep in touch (it should be easy as his wife 
is our very own Mrs Taylor).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Term dates for your diary (New items in bold) 
 

Autumn Term (2021-2022): 
7th September – 22nd October 

2nd November – 16th December 
 

INSET Days: 6th September, 1st November & 
17th December 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Errington 
Sarah joined Year 5 after Easter 
and has very quickly established 
herself as a member of the team 
and supported her class 
admirably. She has secured a job 
at South Hylton Primary School and we wish 
her the very best of luck in her career.   
 

Mr Keelan 
Aaron has completed and passed 
his teacher training at the 
University of Sunderland this 
year. We can’t thank him enough 

for everything he has done, most 
notably volunteering beyond his course to 
support Years 3 and 5.  
 
 
 

 
 

Thank you all, once again, for all of your support and efforts this year 
to make this year the best that it could be. As a community, we have 
grown together during the pandemic and done our very best for 
these wonderful children.  
I hope that you all have a fantastic summer break. We will see you all 
in September and we wish the Y6 pupils the very best of luck at their 
next schools. Keep in touch! 
Stay safe everyone, 
Mr Shenton 
Head Teacher 

Let’s Celebrate! 
We want to thank four members of our team that leave us this summer for pastures new. They have all 
been amazing with the children, showing their passion for their roles in school. Thank you 
 


